BOARD REPORT June 2014 BOWE SCHOOL

Principal: David G. Kelk

ADMINISTRATION:

- Attended the Safety Committee Meeting on Wednesday, May 7th
- Presented test scores programs and curriculum used in the Thomas E. Bowe School this year at the school board meeting on Wednesday 28th.
- Completed all classroom observations at the Bowe School.
- Attended the District Crisis Meeting on Thursday, May 1st.
- Represented the Bowe School at the co-curricular meeting on Wednesday, May 14th.
- Held our monthly faculty meeting on Monday, May 19th.
- Attended administrative council meeting on Tuesday, May 20th.
- Meetings with parents 42 students 53 teachers 38 observations 3

INSTRUCTION:

- Met with all classes in the Bowe School on May 1, 2, and May 8 to discuss testing procedures for the NJASK.
- Helped Mrs. Tammy Belcher and Mrs. Jacki Tartaglione to administer the NJASK. The Interim Principal helped with organizing the morning and meeting with Mr. Rich Tabi, the District Test Coordinator as needed.
- NJASK Testing May 5th through May 8th, the fifth and sixth grade students were administered the NJASK. The fourth grade students took the test May 12-16.
- Met with Danielle Sochor to clarify the new P.D.P. process included scoring Domain Four and calculating S.G.O.'s.
- Started the P.D.P. evaluations with teachers
- Attended grade level meetings for fourth, fifth, and sixth grade.

OPERATIONS:

- Made several calls to building and grounds to regulate air conditioning in the building.
- Escorted a group of Glassboro Policemen on a tour of the Thomas E. Bowe School
- Conducted a fire drill.

STUDENT NOTES:

- The Bowe School held its annual sixth grade camping trip on May 21, 22, and 23. Special thanks to all the teachers who made this trip successful. Also, Mr. Ron Ferraro, Assistant Principal did an outstanding job.
- On Friday, May 30th the ESL program held its annual picnic. The Bowe E.S.L. students traveled to the Bullock School for this event.
- On Wednesday, May 28th the Glassboro Intermediate School Choir visited the Bowe School to perform several songs for our sixth grade.

- The Bowe School select band and orchestra traveled to the Bullock School to perform on Friday, May 23rd
- On Tuesday, May 27th our sixth grade traveled to G.I.S. for orientation. This event went very smoothly and I would like to thank Mr. Kriston Matthews for his help.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- June 10 District String Festival
- June 11 Multi-Cultural Assembly
- June 12 Field Day